South Kitsap School District Long Range Facilities Planning Committee

Meeting 23

March 10, 2022 06:00pm via SKSD Zoom

Attendees:

Lee Fenton, Gerry Austin, Matt Murphy, Lance Yohe, Rick Prentice, Jennifer Haro, Jeremy Kallstrom, Steve Bonwich,

Excused: Susan Whitford,

From SKSD: Amy Miller, Tim Winter, Jennifer Farmer

From the Board: Jeff Daily, John Berg, Kate Espy, Jeffery Wilson, Brian Pickard

Call to order 6:00 pm

Minutes reviewed.

Agenda was reviewed.

6:05 Discussion of ongoing questions to the board, 12 questions which were summarized from previous meetings. The board appeared to reach a consensus that our priority is not a 2nd high school, but instead improving and supplementing existing high school facilities.

Committee membered shared some thoughts based on board member responses.

7:00 The committee discussed the current thought exchange that the district is running, and reviewed initial submissions.

7:15 The committee reviewed a draft recommendation, and finalized the existing facilities assessment which was completed.

7:54 Committee members offered some closing thoughts. The committee reached consensus that a question back to the board should be "are we going to run a measure in November?"

8:05 Meeting adjourned.

Next meeting March 24th.